




that any attached files are virus free, we would advise that a check be performed before
opening.

Newark and Sherwood District Council and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to
monitor all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and
the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such entity. Newark and
Sherwood District Council accepts no liability for any personal views expressed.

Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018
and the GDPR and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be
disclosed in response to a request.

Any personal information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other
communication with the Council will be processed in accordance with our responsibilities
under data protection legislation. For further details please see our website for our Privacy
Notice https://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/yourcouncil/privacy/.

Newark and Sherwood District Council Legal Disclaimer.


















